

UNIT 4 | FESTIVAL AND FREE TIME

I/ PRONUNCIATION

A. Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. opensu B. closesu C. leavesu D. endsu
2. A. performancea B. talent C. fashion D. candy

B. Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. activity B. festival C. restaurant D. apricot
4. A. parade B. special C. sometimes D. never

II/ VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete each of the following questions.

5. I _____ go to the movies. Maybe just once or twice a year.
A. always B. rarely C. sometimes D. often
6. On Christmas Day, children _____ Christmas presents from Santa Claus.
A. buy B. celebrate C. watch D. receive
7. I want to check out the _____. All the dishes look delicious.
A. food stands B. talent show C. puppet show D. tug of war
8. The new movie _____ at 9:45 tomorrow, you can buy tickets online or at the box office.
A. starting B. starts C. is started D. started
9. My kids are _____ about the trip to Nha Trang this weekend. They love playing on the beach.
A. excited B. bored C. sad D. peaceful
10. How often _____ Bobby _____ the shopping?
A. does / do B. do / does C. does / doing D. do / doing
11. I _____ chat with people I don't know because it's dangerous.
A. never B. sometimes C. always D. usually
12. During Tết, people often _____ their relatives and friends.
A. have B. visit C. invite D. go to

III/ ERROR CORRECTION

Find the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

13. Jackie rarely goes running in Saturday mornings.
A B C D
14. The first performance of the shows begin in 20 more minutes.
A B C D

15. Everybody watches usually fireworks and eats traditional foods at New Year.
A B C D
16. I usually eat fast food because it's not good for my health.
A B C D

16. I usually eat fast food because it's not good for my health.
A B C D

IV/ WORD FORM

Write the correct form of the given words.

17. Turkey and mashed potatoes are _____ (TRADITION) food on Thanksgiving Day.
18. There are many great _____ (PERFORM) at the music festival.
19. People in different countries have different ways to _____ (CELEBRATION) New Year.
20. I think fashion shows are _____ (BORE). I don't like them at all.

18. There are many great _____ (PERFORM) at the music festival.

19. People in different countries have different ways to _____ (CELEBRATION) New Year.

20. I think fashion shows are _____ (BORE). I don't like them at all.

V/ READING

Read Jian's email and choose the best option (A, B, C or D) for each of the following questions.

Hi Sammy!

Thanks for your email. We're celebrating Chinese New Year at the moment. We celebrate it in the first month of spring. It's a very important festival for Chinese people. Before the celebrations, we clean our house. This is a tradition – we wipe away all the bad things. On New Year's Eve, we have a special meal with our family. We eat traditional food and watch fireworks at midnight. We also wear red clothes. Red means fire, so we believe that our red clothes help chase away bad spirits. When we wake up on New Year's Day, we always find red envelopes in our beds. There is money in them – they're presents from our parents and grandparents. We watch dragon dances, too. They're my favorite part of the festival. I love Chinese New Year, because I like all the traditions and I like being with my family.

Write to me about one of your festivals.

Take care.

Jian

21. When do Chinese people celebrate Chinese New Year?

- A. At the moment B. In the first month of spring
C. In the first spring D. On New Year's Eve

22. What do people often do before the celebrations?

- A. wear red clothes B. eat traditional food
C. have special meals D. clean their houses

23. What is the meaning of the color 'red'?

- A. fire B. bad spirits C. New Year D. fireworks

24. On New Year's Day, Jian usually _____.

- A. gets presents from her friends B. wipes away bad things
C. gets red envelopes with money inside D. gives presents to her parents

25. _____ is Jian's favorite part of the festival.

A. Eating traditional food

B. Getting money in red envelopes

C. Watching fireworks

D. Watching dragon dances

VI/ WRITING

A. Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentences.

26. you should/ I think/ sing really well/ participate in the/ you can/ talent show/ because/.

→ _____

27. the festival/ a tug/ There's/ of war/ and food stands/ at/.

→ _____

28. there/ in/ a/ is/ festival/ city/ When/ your/?

→ _____

B. Rewrite the following sentences without changing their meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

29. What about making a pizza tomorrow evening?

→ Let's _____

30. I always get to school on time.

→ I am never _____